
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For Immediate Release: March 8, 2020 
 
Dear ALA families,  
 
Please see the following press release from the State Health Department regarding 
COVID-19. We have been working diligently and responsibly with state and county 
public health officials to ensure the information we send you is accurate, timely, and 
helpful. 
 
Unfortunately, some local media outlets, as well as social media posts have spread 
misinformation about this situation. 
 
Tomorrow morning, we will send further information to all families, including a list of 
FAQs, once we receive additional direction from state and county health officials. 
 
Our highest priority is the safety and well-being of our students. 
 
https://www.azdhs.gov/director/public-information-office/index.php#news-release-
030820 
 
Thank you for your trust and support,  
 
American Leadership Academy 
 


